Collaboration Courage Creativity Community

Tuesdag Oand Mag 2043

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our continuous Learn'mg and to enhance the curriculum and children’s experLences, we
are excited to inform you that SPLAT Circus Entertainment will be visiting the school on

Mondag 19t June.

They will be here for the day and children will be able to take part in a range of circus

activities to support with their co-ordination and phgstca[ deve[opmen’c.

A link to the compang's website has been attached so you can view some of the fun activities
your child will be able to experiencel

Circus Workshop perfect entertainment for all ages great community event. Family learning,
confidence boosting, circus workshop and show (splatsentertainment.com)

We are ask'mg for a contribution of £3 per child to cover the cost of the experience, this is a
voluntary contribution, however if we do not receive enough contributions the workshop may not be

able to go ahead.

Please ensure payment has been made on Eduspot bg Mondag [t June 2043. If you have any
difficulties mak'mg the payment, pLease speak with the school office.

Thank you

The Shepherdswe[[ Team
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